Showcase Performance 2023

Dear parents and caregivers,

We are excited to announce that Wyoming Public School will be holding two Showcase
events on Tuesday 19 September 2023. The first session will start at 9:30am, and the
second session will follow at 12:30pm in the school hall.

We invite you and your family to join us and show your support for your child/children.
Families are encouraged to attend only one show to allow for the maximum amount of
families to see their child/children perform. The students have put in a tremendous effort to
prepare for their showcase performances, and we know they would be thrilled to have you
there.

There will be a full-dress rehearsal for students only on Monday 11 September 2023.
Please make sure your child brings their costume for this rehearsal day.

We kindly request that you respect the privacy of our students who do not wish to be
photographed, filmed, or featured on any social media platform. We ask that you only take
photos or videos of your own children and refrain from publishing them online. Each
performance will be recorded and added to the school website for viewing.

We are eagerly looking forward to having you all at our 2023 Showcase.

ittt i

Madeline Abbott Rebecca Wild
SHOWCASE COORDINATOR PRINCIPAL

7 August 2023



